
What: An all-day workshop to familiarize farms with the personnel, legal, financial and  
management problems that can be addressed through farm succession planning; and to  
prepare farms to assess their own situation and begin the process.

When: Tuesday, February 27, 2024, convene at 8:45 a.m. 

Where: Locust Grove Estate, 2683 South Road, Poughkeepsie, NY 12601. 

Facilitation: By Will O’Meara of Land For Good. 

Cost: There is no charge for attending this workshop. Coffee and lunch will be provided. 

Registration: Participants must register in advance; registration and agenda will be available  
beginning Wednesday, January 3, 2024 using the following link: 
https://redtomato.org/blog/save-the-date/ 

Lodging: Hotel rooms at a group rate are available at Holiday Inn, 2750 South Road,  
Poughkeepsie, just a few minutes from our meeting location, Locust Grove Estate. Use this hotel 
link to reserve your room/rooms: www.hiexpress.com/poughkeepsie The booking code is EGM. 
You can also call 845-473-1151 and choose Option 0 to speak with the front desk.

Come in pairs! Farms are encouraged to send 2 people per farm because it makes for 
better follow-up and post-workshop conversation and planning.

Red Tomato and Land For Good invite you to:

Farm Succession Planning: 
Why It’s Important and How to Get Started

The workshop is made possible by a grant from Northeast SARE.
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